
Welcome
To our monthly newsletter!

Thanks for joining us!
 Here,  you'l l  get monthly updates on what's been

happening,  updates from our families ,  messages from
our awesome brand sponsors  and stories from amazing

humans  here at Nurturing Families.
We're thril led to have you!Where to start

This July has been a month of
growth,  celebrations and

challenges.



As ever,  the need for family
essentials continues to

climb.
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July impacts 2023

3,635kgs



Families helped 



 Saved from landfill 




$47,521



Worth of items distributed

436

Children 

helped 
262

The material  aid impacts this month have been huge!
Our family boxes contain everything from baby clothing
and hygiene products to prams and safe carseats.



Whats going on!
We welcomed our new
programme Coordinator,
Natalia  to the NF family!

Natalia has a background
working with non-for-
profits in NZ and within
Africa,  so she comes with a
wealth of knowledge to
help our organisation to go
from strength to strength.

Our Giggle & Grow  sessions have
had 5 new friends join the
amazing group of parents and
children this month.
More happy faces from our bubs
and more relaxed faces from our
mums! 

The wonderful folks at
CITY CLEANING SERVICES
LTD came in and supplied
our families with cleaning
essential caddys  so their
homes can be as clean and
hygienic as possible.

https://www.citycleaning.co.nz/


Amazing People!
During the month of July
we had the awesome team
from Anderson Lloyd
come through and offer up
their time to help us in the
warehouse,  they got their
hands dirty and cleaned
heaps of prams and
carseats for us!

We also had the pleasure of
hosting colleagues from
WestPac  throughout July,  these
amazing humans sorted through
donations,  packed essential
boxes and even built  new shelving
for us!

If  you would l ike to know
more about  volunteering
with us ,  whether it  be a
corporate day or just a few
hours that you have to spare
personally,  Please reach out:
Mel@nurturingfamilies.nz

https://www.al.nz/
https://www.westpac.co.nz/
mailto:mel@nurturingfamilies.nz


Amazing Brands
We have had some beautiful  companies this
month that have come onboard to offer some
well-needed support as new Nurturing
Families Partners.

NOOPII  
Have come onboard to support us
with beautiful  and sustainable
nappies,  from newborns through
to size 5.

We are incredibly thankful for this
amazing support.

GRIN
Have joined us to support with
their awesome, sustainable
toothbrushes,  for children and
adults

Dental hygiene is immensely
important for a healthy family and
for our children to thrive.

We are always on the lookout for awesome
companies to jump onboard and help with the
important work we do,  if  you or someone you
know are interested in seeing how you could

support us,  please reach out to us:
Tayla@nurturingfamilies.nz

https://www.noopii.co.nz/
https://www.noopii.co.nz/
https://www.grinnatural.co.nz/


Priority Items

Donation details

Baby wash
Baby shampoo
Baby moisturiser
Womens' deodorant
Womens' lotion
Toothpaste

This months priority need
is hygiene and care
products such as:

If you would like to help us with
donating this is how to go about it:

Financial  donations
You can donate through our website here:
donate-to-nurturing-families.raisly.com
alternatively you can donate via bank
transfer 39-9022-0247806-00

Material  donations
We welcome donated items at our
Henderson warehouse Mon-Thursday,
9am-2pm.
6/42 Henderson Valley Road,  Auckland
0612.
Please read through our donations list
to find out what we do and do not
accept : )

http://donate-to-nurturing-families.raisly.com/
https://nurturingfamilies.nz/pages/donations

